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Lady Lake Staples has a goal of filling this gaylord 
twice!  “Our customers are generous and we want to 
make sure every student that needs supplies gets them.  
Working with Evening Rotary club has really been a 
good partnership.”  states store manager, Eric Miller.  
“We started this relationship last year,” says Tim Treat, 
Villages of Sumter, “sometimes when I volunteer this 
year I see a student pull out the yellow Staples box...its 
really makes me smile.”

Evening Rotary Partners With Staples To Provide 
School Supplies For Students

Supplies Delivered To Harbour View
The first donation of 240 boxes were delivered by Presi-
dent Julie Scmied, Village La Reynalda,  and Rotarians, 
Jim and Sue Bodenner, Village of Tierra del Sol South, 
to Harbour View Elementary School.  They will be dis-
tributed to summer school students in early June.  Next 
delivery will be to Stanton Weirsdale Elementary School, 
Weirsdale.

Please Donate
Cashiers Edward Saliva and Tammy Hensley consistently ask Staples customers if they would like to donate $5 for a 
box of school supplies to help local students.


